
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
   

 

Did You Know? 
 
Yard waste/tree branches, etc. 
should NOT be disposed of in 
the trash or recycling toters.  
The Borough provides a “yard 
waste” dumpster at Borough 
Hall and we do curbside limb 
chipping the 2nd Monday of the 
month. Click here for info. 
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UP C O M I N G  EV E N T S  

 Downingtown Farmers Market -   

Saturdays, 9am – 1pm  

 

 6/12/23: Library Summer 

Reading Kickoff 

 

 6/17/23: 5K for Aidan J. 

 

 6/20 through 6/24: St. Joe’s 

Community Festival 

 

 6/17/23: Summer Jam 

 

 6/24/23: Parks & Rec’s Picnic 

in the Park 

 

 7/4/23: Good Neighbor Day 
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Trash/recycling collection will be on Friday, June 2nd.           
(Due to the Memorial Day Holiday) 

 
Log House Tours  
 
The Log House will be open for free tours from 1-4 pm on Sunday, 
June 4. Good Neighbor Day Duck Race tickets will be available for 
purchase. 
 
 
Downingtown Train Station Public Meeting 
  
PennDOT will be hosting a Public Open House Meeting for the 
Downingtown Train Station project. The project plans and pertinent 
information will be on display Wednesday, June 21, 2023, from 5:30 
PM to 7:00 PM at the Borough Annex.  The purpose of the plans display 
is to provide information regarding the project, including anticipated 
station design, layout, access; project schedule; potential temporary 
closures during construction; and potential impacts on environmental 
resources. Immediately following the Open House, a project 
presentation will be provided to the Downingtown Borough Council at 
their regularly scheduled meeting.  
 
Car Seat Safety Checks  
 
From Minquas Fire Co.-  
Did you know: 
- Road injuries are the leading cause of preventable deaths and injuries 
to children in the United States? 
- Correctly used child safety seats can reduce the risk of death by as 
much as 71%? 
- More than half of car seats are not used or installed correctly? 
With our four certified technicians, we offer the ability to check or 
install car seats seven days a week! Contact our lead technician at  
carseatchecks@minquas.org to set up an appointment, and keep an eye 
out for a drive through event later this year! 
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